Council Summary for May 2016

- Council approved the minutes from the congregational meeting on April 14. These
will be provided to the congregation at the next congregational meeting for final
approval.

- The Executive Committee of Council met with each of the pastors to discuss a
strategy moving forward after Council received the results of their evaluations. The
Executive Committee reported to Council and the discussion will be ongoing.

Some items discussed included small tweaks to Pastor John's visiting strategy with
the congregation, how Pastor Joe can try to engage with the large cohort of Sunday
School aged children in our congregation even better, and providing formal sermon
evaluations for Pastor Joe.

- The baptism of Brooke Heather-Lynn Ponsen, daughter of Dan and Cheryl Ponsen,
will occur on June 19.

- Many committee reports were received and some highlights include the
Community Service Committee working on refreshing the church website and
developing a social media presence.

As well, the Finance and Administration Committee is planning how to best handle
the space requirements for our large cohort of Sunday School aged children.



